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The Photographic Society of America The Southern California Council of Camera Clubs

From the office of 
Merle S. Ewell, FPSA, President 
1422 West 48th Street 
Los Angeles 62, California

August 4, I960

Mr. Karl Struss
1343 Horth Orange Grove
Hollywood 46> California

Dear Karl:

I took up the matter of the reproduction of some of the slides from the Hollywood 
Stereo Salon with Dr. Duane Smith who, as you know, is the Chairman of the Show.

He discussed the matter with the members of his Committee and the enclosed 
letter was sent to me after the discussion.

My first reaction was to write to you right away and tell you that.I did not 
think it could be done as there was nothing in the entry blank giving permission 
for duplication and without it, it would have been necessary to get the permis­
sion from each individual maker. This would have taken a good deal of time and 
would have jepwrdized the show getting the PSA medal next year as the slides 
probably could not have been returned to the entrants in time to meet the dead­
line .

Thank« very much for the offer.•.perhaps something can be worked out for next 
year.

1*11 be looking forward to seeing you at the Stero Club Meeting on the 17th.
I do not know whether or not you have seen slides made by Paul Wolf, a past 
Chairman of the PSA Stereo Division. We have a set of his slides coming for 
showing at the meeting.

Sincerely yours,

tKX
MERLE S. EWELL, FPSA


